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*This Notice replaces previously announced notices.

Quickjump To ... 

1. INTRODUCTION

This Notice sets out how family law proceedings in the Ontario 

Court of Justice are scheduled and conducted as of October 10, 

2023, and until further notice. 

Family matters are to be heard in-person, by virtual technology 

(video or telephone) or a combination of in-person and virtual 

technology, according to the chart below. 

If a party and/or lawyer wish to request a different mode of 

appearance, use Form 17F or 148 to request the change, 

according to local practice. 

Except for First Appearance Court or First Court Date, if your 

case was scheduled for a hearing prior to October 10, 2023 and 

This Notice has been superseded or replaced by subsequent directives published on the Court 
of Justice website. This is an archived version provided for reference only.






























